/9-0103

Lehrke, Teri

From; Lenz, Bernard

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 12:53 PM

To: lehrke, Teri

Subject: FW: meeting

Email mentioned today at BPW ..o vcrveree e veesrsren i s for attachment to BPW item?

From: Mcclellan, Perry D [mailio;Perry.McClellan@charter,com]
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 8:10 AM
To: Lenz, Bernard <LenzB@citvoflacrosse.org>; Turtenwald, Randy <Turtenwaldr@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: meeting

Gentlemen,

Due to the storm, | will not be at the Public Works meeting this AM. However | am asking for the three Permits that
Charter has submitted to be tabled. After a conversation with Bernie'last week, | have reached out to have a firm called
Mi-Tech to handle the Permit forms with drawings going forward. They currently handle all of the Permits on the East
side of the State as well as Minnesota. As soon as they make contact with myself, | will have them stop at City Hall and
go over what they do as well as anything the City requires.

Thanks,

Perry McClellan

Charter - Spectrum

The contents of this e-mail message and

any attachments are intended solely for the
addressee(s) and may contain confidential
and/or legally privileged information. If you
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or if this message has been addressed to you
in error, please immediately alert the sender
by reply e-mail and then delete this message
and any attachments. If you are not the
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any use, dissemination, distribution, copying,
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